Member Spotlight: October, 2011

Chris Perry Joins Board



Chris Perry, a Streamwatcher in Price Township, was elected to the Board of the BWA at the annual meeting and Fall Luncheon on Oct 2.

Chris is an avid hiker and kayaker. She volunteers at Promised Land State Park, leading hikes and assisting with tree planting, and Delaware Water Gap NRA where she is a water safety ambassador.

Chris has already pitched in on BWA projects - helping with the Native Plant Sale in May, the Pocono Clean-up, the Josie Porter Farm planting day and running the very successful Silent Auction and raffles for the Fall Luncheon Oct 2.

Chris is committed to improving our environment for future generations. We look forward to her energy, enthusiasm and experience on the BWA board.